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My submission is for growth and support the light rail system and the opportunity to attract investment 

and real change especially for Hunter st & the CBD. As being a resident for 40 years the prior labor 

government did nothing to improve the progress of the city! The last 5 years I have seen the CBD 

coming to life with parties joining together and providing real change and decisions to attract more 

people and more opportunity to this beautiful city. We want change and it is gaining momentum we 

are sick and tired of minority groups stalling this beautiful city and we have the capabilities to move 

into the 21st century and becoming a smart city. 


